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Dear Senators, 

 

I am an ER physician writing in strong support of HB4130, which is a necessary 

measure to protect our patients, staff, and profession from the corporate practice of 

medicine, which impoverishes care by extracting wealth from a system which is 

sorely overburdened. The corporate practice of medicine is a threat to our health, and 

needs to be limited. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Natalie Wiseman, MD, PhD 


